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THE BOROUGH OF WARRINGTON (TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT) (CIVIL ENFORCEMENT) 
CONSOLIDATION 

(AMENDMENT NO.44) ORDER 2022 

 

It is felt necessary to improve pedestrian safety by providing an extended footway 
area outside the shops adjacent to the carriageway. This scheme proposal follows 
the temporary social distancing measures installed as part of the covid pandemic. It 
is therefore deemed necessary to remove the limited waiting bay and replace it with 
double yellow lines. 
 
The council has a statutory duty to maintain access along the public highway for all 
users as that is its primary purpose. Therefore, the council is now formally proposing 
to implement double yellow lines on this short section of carriageway.  
 
 
 


